Christine Brennan
e

From: LAPS

Sent: Friday 22 November 2024 16:50

To: Enda Weldon

Ce: Mary Loughran

Subject: RE: HA17.318573 N2 Slane By Pass and Public Realm Enhancement Scheme

Good evening Enda
I acknowledge receipt of your request.

The Board hereby approves the extension. | confirm that the deadline is now no later than 5:30pm on 16™
December 2024.

Kind regards

Eimear

From: Enda Weldon <Enda.Weldon@meathcoco.ie>

Sent: Thursday 21 November 2024 10:44

To: LAPS <laps@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Mary Loughran <MLoughran@meathcoco.ie>

Subject: HA17.318573 N2 Slane By Pass and Public Realm Enhancement Scheme

Caution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk.

Hi,

Meath County Council received an Additional Information request from An Bord Pleanala dated the 8% of October
2024 with a return date of no later than 5.30pm on the 2" of December 2024.

Meath County Council are respectfully requesting a 2 week extension on the return date. We are proposing a return
date of no later than 5.30pm on the 16" of December 2024.

Can you please confirm if this extension is acceptable to An Bord Pleanala ?

Kind Regards,
Enda
0873650782

Enda Weldon |Senior Executive Engineer | Transportation | Meath County Council, Buvinda House, Dublin Road, Navan, Co.
Meath, C15 ¥291| Email: enda.weldon@meathcoco.ie Phone no. 046 8097000 W: www.meath.ie

. - . comhairle chontae na mi
meath county council

MakeltMeath.com
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Meath County Council’s new corporate headquarters are:
Buvinda House,

Dublin Road,

Navan,

Co. Meath, C15Y291



